
Letter to New York Secretary of State Frederick Cook from Maurice Mack

Letter to New York Secretary of State Frederick Cook from Maurice Mack, veteran of the New York State Volunteers during the 
Mexican War, requesting information as to the status of a bill to grant pension monies to Mexican War veterans. Letter sent from 
Co. Limerick, Ireland. 
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